
(Pres. Arthur T. Hadley) 

From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

31, Dec. 1913. 

Dear Hadley: 

We are a.11 delighted to hear that you have accepted the 

Lectureship on American History for l':!14. I hope you and .Mrs. Hadley 

will stay with us during your visit. 

There is a nice sitting room upstairs in which you can be as se­

cluded as in a hotel or in lodgings. 

Sorry for the slight delay a.bout the appearance of my lectures, but 

. 
it was unavoidable. I hope they will be 011t in a couple of months. 

They have been most satisfactory at the Press. 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler. 


